Want to do something FUN and EMPOWERING?

EPA will be holding a public meeting on Feb. 14, 2017
(Valentine’s Day) to receive input on its efforts to establish
the scope of risk evaluations for 10 toxic chemicals including
the solvents TCE and PCE. This is a great opportunity to raise
awareness about the risk of infant HEART defects from
prenatal exposure to these highly toxic compounds.

MAIL your paper heart Valentine to:

EPA Office of Pollution Prevention and Toxics
c/o Citizens for Safe Water Around Badger
E12629 Weigands Bay South

Merrimac, Wl 53561

We will HAND DELIVER your Valentine at the Feb. 14 meeting in Washington DC!

Protect Infant Heart Health!

The most frequent health problem in children who were exposed in
the womb from their mother drinking water contaminated with TCE
and/or PCE at Camp Lejuene is major HEART defects. Other serious
health effects include leukemia, small gestational age, low birth
weight, and fetal death. | write because
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Public Comment on:
TCE Docket ID No.: EPA-HQ-OPPT-2016-0737
PCE Docket ID No.: EPA-HQ-OPPT-2016-0732



